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Attention: FirstNet Push-to-Talk (PTT) Administrators 
Date:  August 25, 2020 
 
Subject: New Release for FirstNet Push-to-Talk 
 
 
We are introducing four new updates to FirstNet PTT. They are: 

Emergency alerts – Users can now send an emergency alert notifying their emergency group when an 
emergency arises.  (Users may only be added to one emergency group.) 
 
Tone management – To minimize disruption, users who belong to multiple talkgroups can now turn off 
PTT calling tones or vibrations.   
 
Contact list management – PTT Admins can now create a contact list that can be applied in bulk to an 
individual user or to a group.   
 
Adjustable hard key - Samsung XCover FieldPro users can adjust the sensitivity of the PTT hard key. 

 
Take full advantage of these enhancements by updating the FirstNet PTT client on your device.  

For Samsung XCover FieldPro:  Accept the software update made available to your device on 8/24/20. 
 
For Samsung Galaxy S9 and S10:  Please download the latest version of the FirstNet PTT app when it 
becomes available [expected late-September]. 

 
Please contact FirstNet Customer Service on 800-574-7000 with any questions. 
 


